REPUBLIC NATIONAL BANK
OF DALLAS

DALLAS, TEXAS

FRED F.FLORENGE
PRESIDENT

March 16, 1943.

Dear Amon,

It was with a great deal of sorrow that I
learned of the report that your dear son was missing in
action, and I want you to know that I share with you the
fervent hope and prayer that his life will be spared and
that, while he might presently be in the hands of our
enemies as a prisoner of war, he will soon be returned to
us in good health and good spirits.

I shall await further word concerning him
with great interest, and I am sure that you can find some
comfort in the fact that so many of your friends are pray-
ing for his safety.

Very sincerely yours,

red F. Florence,

Mr, Amon G, Carter,
Fort Worth Star Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas,




